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Professional Learning 
Campus professional learning days occurred on February 14.  Campus teams focused on lesson 
planning, collaboration, vertical alignment and preparing for the upcoming testing season.  Other 
professional learning included: 
 

●​ Structured Learning Teachers and Paras Training  
●​ TELPAS Calibration  

 
Our next professional learning days will take place in August.  Site based on demand professional 
learning will continue to occur throughout the remainder of the semester as needed.   
 
Curriculum 
HISD is in compliance with HB 1605 and will continue to monitor any curriculum changes as needed.  
We currently are watching SB 2 proposed bills and will monitor any changes that come with that.  
 
Assessment  
Recently, TEA published the TAPR (Texas Academic Performance Report) for each district, which 
pulls together a wide range of information on the performance of students in each school and district in 
Texas every year. Performance is shown disaggregated by student groups, including ethnicity and 
socioeconomic status. The reports also provide extensive information on school and district staff, 
programs, and student demographics. Statute requires that each district’s board of trustees hold a public 
hearing to discuss the district’s annual report within 90 calendar days of receiving the PDF TAPR.  
 
 
English I & English II took their Mock Benchmark assessment on January 29 and 30.  7th and 8th 
grade took their Reading Language Arts Mock Benchmark on February 5.  Our students are showing 
growth in the areas of reading comprehension, critical analysis, and written composition.  3rd-6th grade 
RLA will take their Mock Benchmark on March 4.  3rd-8th grade students will take Math Mock 
Benchmarks on March 11. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RBbsXGbEE3Fh2_TAAYMtrUT3WCMXN1TV/view?usp=share_link

